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Beyond the WireMarch
2020

Lunch

11:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. @ Park Jr. High Cafeteria
1508 W. Cannon, Artesia, NM

Registration

12:30 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. @ Estelle Yates Auditorium
215 Bulldog Blvd., Artesia, NM

Great Door 

Prizes &

Giveaways

Entertainment by:  

The Joel Gothard Band

Annual Meeting Saturday, March 14
1:30 pm

Please Join Us

The CVE Annual Meeting is your opportunity to democratically participate in your electric cooperative. 
Come and hear how CVE performed in 2019 and what to expect in the coming year. It is also your oppor-
tunity to vote on members of the Board of Trustees.

Come and enjoy live entertainment from the Joel Gothard Band, get a FREE goodie bag and enter to 
win some great door prizes.

We hope to see you there!



Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc.

OFFICE HOURS:
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Monday - Friday

Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc. is an equal opportunity provider and employer. Se Habla Español.

Employees Earn 
Certificates
CVE recently recognized Tracker Bowen and Nick 
Chavez for successfully completing the Merchant 
Powerline Job Training and Safety Program. Bowen 
and Chavez are now classified as Journeymen/
Linemen.

This four-year program combines technical 
instruction and on-the-job training for entry-level 
electric utility personnel.

Congratulations to Nick Chavez (left) 
and Tracker Bowen (right).

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS
TIME REMINDER

Don’t forget to Spring forward 
on March 8!

Set your clocks 
forward by one hour.

Commercial & 
Industrial Lighting
Did you know that Central Valley Electric Cooperative 
offers lighting rebates to commercial and industrial (C & I) 
members?

Rebates are available for C & I members who upgrade 
their existing lighting to more energy efficient lighting, or 
members who are building new facilities.

If you are interested in upgrading your lighting we 
can do a lighting assessment. We then send the lighting 
assessment to a company that will provide you with a 
lighting quote.

Please call Leah or Raelynn at 575-746-3571 if you 
have any questions and before you start your lighting 
project. For more information on CVE’s C & I Lighting 
Rebate visit www.CVECOOP.org/lighting-rebates.

This is the Paddock Cafe before 
they upgraded their lights from 
inefficient tube fluorescent 
bulbs to new LED bulbs. Notice 
how yellow and uneven the old 
lighting was.

The new energy efficient LED 
bulbs in the Paddock Cafe are 
brighter and lighting is distrib-
uted more evenly.


